
October 10, 2022

HSA Consulting Group was acquired on October 10, 2022 by Columbia Engineering and Services, 
Inc., headquartered in Duluth, GA. HSA Consulting Group will now go by HSA Columbia. 
Columbia Engineering is a professional services civil engineering firm providing transportation 
design, transportation planning, traffic engineering and operations, traffic operations design, water 
resources, landscape architecture, park design, survey, land development, and construction 
inspection. 

This acquisition provides additional staff and depth of resources to HSA Columbia, expanding our 
offerings to Florida clients. HSA Columbia staff will enhance Columbia Engineering’s services in the 
areas of transportation planning, lighting design, data collection, and GIS. Together, we will continue 
the legacy that began with the founding of HSA in 1991 by Gay H. Smith, and to embrace her 
guiding principles of high quality standards, integrity, technology driven, employee empowerment, 
and a family atmosphere.   

HSA Columbia is excited for this opportunity for growth and additional resources.  We look forward 
to continuing to serve our clients, doing the job right, and always striving to exceed expectations. 

Link to original press release: 

https://hsa.cc 


